Lower Yukon school board approves 1995 AFN funds

The school board of the Lower
Yukon School Distnct met in Pilot
Station, Alaska on August 22, 1995.
The meeting was held at the high
school and began at 11:10 a.m.

The Board took the following
actons:

*  Approved the June 9,1995
minutes,

* Approved the June, 1995 ex-

penditure ratification report.

* Approved the July, 1995 ex-
penditure ratification report.

*  Awarded a bid to Office
Products Services fora Lanier 6483
copier in the amount of $24675.00.

* Approved the purchase of
an IBM advanced system 236
computer system to update the
current District IBM system

to upgrade the current District
[BM system 36,in the amount of
30,000.00.

*  Approved the 1997 C.I.P.
application requesting monies for
the new school construction at Pi-
lot Station,Kotlik, Sheldon Point
and major maintenance monies for
Hooper Bay.

* Approved a Memorandom

of Agreement with Asa’ carsarmuit
Tribal Council in Mountain Village
re: education services provided by
the District.

* Approved funds for school
traveltothe 1995 A_FEN. Youth and
Elders Conference in Anchorage on
October 16-18,1995.

* Assigned four board members
to attend training sponsored by the As-

sociation of Alaska School Boards.

* Approved a request for early
preschool entry at Russian Mission.

* Scheduled a Board Retreat
at Unalakleet for October 24-25-
26,1995.

The September Regional Board
meeting has been scheduled at
Skammon Bay on September
27,1995,




